
  

 
 
October 25, 2018 
 
 
 
To the Canada West Mission Center 
 
Dear Saints: 
 
It is with joy that the First Presidency and Presiding Bishopric offer our support and 
recommendation for Bishop Sam Smalldon to serve as your Mission Center Financial Officer. 
The financial officer upholds the principles of generosity and whole-life stewardship that help 
each of us respond to the mission of the church in meaningful and authentic ways.  We are deeply 
grateful for those who offer their skills and ministry in this essential position as a partner with the 
Mission Center President.  
 
Sam will begin serving immediately. The Canada West Mission Center conference will have the 
opportunity to sustain this appointment at the February 2019 conference. We ask for your 
prayerful consideration to sustain Bishop Smalldon as the Canada West Mission Center Financial 
Officer. May you also uphold Sam in your prayers. 
 
In the spirit of peace, 
THE FIRST PRESIDENCY PRESIDING BISHOPRIC 
 

 
K. Scott Murphy Stassi D. Cramm 
 
 
cc:  Art Smith, Apostle   
       Dar Shepherdson, Bishop of Canada  
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